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To Whom It May Concern: 

The right to vote is essential to our country and way of life in the United States of 

America. Oregon’s vote by mail program was forward-thinking when it started and 

has been an example of great security and success. With our state population spread 

over vast square mileage, and weather and work often obstructive to travel for many 

Oregonians, and with a significant portion of elders, parents of youngsters, and folks 

with disabilities in our state, vote by mail is an example of a policy that works for 

everyone. It is respectful and efficient and effective. As research shows, the system 

is basically free of substantial fraud or tampering. It is something that works for 

Oregonians and works for Americans. Please oppose this limiting and impractical 

legislation.  


